

Nether Edge Primary and Nursery School

Glen Road

Sheffield

0114 255 0926 3

S7 1RB

enquiries@netheredge.sheffield.sch.uk ⊠

www.netheredge.sheffield.sch.uk (\$)

Headteacher: Mrs Michele Nott

Deputy Headteacher: Ms Claire Pender, Mr Christopher Atkinson

Chair of Governors: Mrs Rhona Dodds

6th December 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

School Milk Term 2 - Jan - Apr 2023

If you would like your child to receive milk next term please log onto your ParentPay account to make payment, the payment item is School Milk Term 2 Jan – April 2023. The cost of milk for the term is £10.26.

Please make payment before Tuesday 14th December.

This will allow sufficient time for the correct amount of milk to be ordered for our return to school on Wednesday 5th January.

Please note we can only order milk for your child once payment has been received.

Children who are under five years of age or who are in receipt of free school meals are entitled to free school milk. Milk will automatically be ordered for free school meal children, if you do not wish for your child to receive milk or have any queries please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Tracy Martin
Admin Officer





